NEIGHBORHOOD STABILIZATION PROGRAM FACILITATION WORKSHOP

MONDAY, JUNE 21, 2010
8:30 A.M. TO NOON

NSP rehabbed homes will soon be available for sale or rent. Learn how these properties can benefit your

WHAT:

WHERE:

WHO:

neighborhood and what you can do to atiract qualified buyers and renters.

The City of Chicago’s Department of Community Development, LISC/Chicago, and
Mercy Portfolio Services will host a workshop to discuss how we can work together to
attract the most qualified buyers and renters.

At the workshop, community organizations and leaders will learn how they can identify
credit-ready buyers and renters, market their communities to owners and renters,
recommend foreclosed properties that NSP might acquire, and refer local contractors to
NSP representatives.

Mercy Portfolio Services will also provide information about the quality of the rehabs,
including energy-saving features that are a part of every NSP home. Representatives
from the City, Mercy and LISC/Chicago will be available to answer questions about all
other aspects of NSP,

Central Police Headquarters
35" Street and Michigan Avenue
Chicago, IL 60601

Chicago community organizations, city officials, NSP partners.

Please RSVP by Friday, June 11 to Amadi Jordan-Walker at ajordan@lisc.org or 312-385-

4818.
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Live in Hope



